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The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission today approved the reopening of the 
recreation facilities at the Swinging Bridge Reservoir.  The recreation areas at the 
Mongaup Falls and Rio Projects will remain closed until further notice. 
 
Prior to reopening the reservoir, the licensee of the project, Alliance Energy 
Renewable, LLC, is required to notify the public of any water and boating safety 
cautions that they must exercise while the reservoir is refilling.  In addition, the 
licensee must install signage at all access points notifying the public of the safety 
cautions and of the rules and regulations for use of the reservoir.  


